HPD ICRC Commissioners

Sent: Wednesday, June 30, 2021 9:11 AM
To: HPD ICRC Commissioners
Subject: Choices today

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Commissioners:

Congratulations on good progress since selecting your Chair and Vice-Chair.

| looked at your list of interviewees for today.

Highly recommend David Richards/George Korbel. It’s a two for one, can’t go wrong. David has done this.

On your Staff Asst., important that’s it’s somebody proven efficient, easy to work with, and familiar with Austin.

Your lawyer and asst should help you try to get a mapper to commit soon. The mappers should all be busy this year,
different from last time ICRC mapped.

Best,
Brad Parsons

Sent from my iPhone

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.





